
 

New Generation Social & Digital Media Awards deadline
extended

The deadline for the New Generation Social & Digital Media Awards has been extended to close of business on 31 July
2020. Agencies, corporates and individuals within marketing, media, communications and the influencer sectors are invited
to submit their entries. This year's awards ceremony will be streamed in early September on social and digital media and
through various media partners' online platforms.

Click here to learn more about the New Generation Social & Digital Media Awards and to submit your entry.
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